
 
 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 
Interstate Highway (IH) 35W Frontage Roads 

From Dale Earnhardt Way to South of the IH 35E/ IH 35W 
Interchange  

Denton County, Texas 
CSJ: 0081-13-065 

 

Project 
Description 

The proposed project consists of the construction of the 
northbound and southbound frontage roads for IH 35W from 
Dale Earnhardt Way in the City of Fort Worth to south of the 
IH 35E/IH 35W interchange in the City of Denton, Texas. 

  
Hearing Date Thursday, April 30, 2020 
  
Website http://www.keepitmovingdallas.com/IH35WFR 

 
 

How to Provide a Comment 
 
Verbal Comment Call 469-333-0439 
  
Email Comment Submit Comment via email to Nelson.Underwood@txdot.gov 
  
Mail Comment Mail Comment form to Nelson Underwood, P.E., TxDOT 

Dallas District Office, 4777 East US Highway 80, Mesquite, 
TX 75150-6643. 

  
Comment Period 
Ends 

Friday, May 15, 2020 

 

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable Federal 
environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried-out by TxDOT pursuant to 
23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 9, 2019, and executed 
by FHWA and TxDOT. 
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